
 

 

Dear Canterbury Victim, 

 

Thank you for your email of 11 December 2022 requesting, under the Official Information 

Act 1982 (the Act), information relating to a document titled: Southern Response and the 

earthquake Commission.  

I can confirm that neither Minister Tinetti nor the office of Minister Tinetti hold any 

information that would fall within the scope of your request. As such we are refusing your 

request under section 18(g) of the Act.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Kind regards, 

 

Office of Hon Jan Tinetti 

 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

